
From: David Fisher   
Sent: Friday, May 11, 2018 8:49 PM 
To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 1106 Michigan 

 

1106 Michigan 

I own property within 300’ of 1106 Michigan. 

I sat on the existing porch and realize it needs work/maintaince, however I see no need to make it bigger. 

If it were make bigger, it should be constructed without footers, post construction, so that it cannot be 
turned into an enclosed room at a later date. 
 
What is the planning commission recommendation? 
, 

David Fisher 
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